
Report on the Alenda Game  
 
On the 9th October 2018 U3a Golf Moraira-Teulada played their third game of the season at Alenda 
Golf. 15 golfers turned up to play, a little less than normal. The course was generally in good condition 
and much to everyone’s relief the predicted showers did not materialise. 
 
As the skies towards Murcia threatened rain the need to avoid slow play was motivated by a the 
desire to beat the weather. Conditions improved as the day progressed but windy conditions made 
for some wayward shots on exposed holes.  
  
John Ross regained his form after a few disappointing games. His reward of first place will be 
accompanied by a drastic handicap cut. Well done John. 
 
Robert Clark put up a good challenge to come second and Lesley Hill followed her recent success at 
La Galiana by achieving third place. 

 The Individual Scores were:  
  
Men, 1st with a score 41 points - John Ross (45) 
2nd with a score of 39 points – Robert Clark (21) 
3rd with a score of 37 points -  Lesley Hill (43) 
   
Nearest the Pin on hole 16 winner was Rob 
Mitchenall. Unfortunately no one was able to 
reach the  green on hole 5. 
 
Our next game will be at Levante on the 23rd 
October. This game of 24 players is now fully 
booked.  
  
To play for the society you first need to be a 
member of the U3A Moraira/Teulada which 
meets on the first Monday of every month at 
the Salóns G.L, Avenida del Mediterráneo 32, 
Teulada at 10:30 a.m., except July and August. 
All new members welcome whatever your 
standard of golf.”  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Stuart Boud 
Treasurer U3A Golf Moraira 


